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13 March 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
I am writing to inform you about the behaviour of a small number of students that is a cause of great concern 
and requires the support of yourselves at home to address. We have noticed an increase in incidents of 
students swearing at adults. The message to students is that this behaviour is unacceptable and falls far below 
the standards of our Christian ethos. 
 
To put a stop to such incidents, we ask that you please communicate the same clear message to your child(ren). 
Swearing at anyone is deeply disrespectful and demonstrates a complete disregard to our values of respect. 
Adults at the school work tirelessly to provide students with a safe and positive learning environment. We 
expect students to uphold the same standards for adults too.   
 
Verbal abuse to adults will not be tolerated and might result in a suspension.  
 
Thank you for your continued support to improve behaviour at St Mary’s.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
Cedric Lakole 
Deputy Head Teacher 

 

  
Diocese of St. Albans 
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